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Docket No. UM 1930: Update on Mitigating Project Delays in the Community 
Solar Program (CSP) 
 
Beginning in April 2024 Staff will post monthly updated progress reports on CSP projects to Docket No. 
UM 1930. The reports will provide all parties with timely and updated information for tracking CSP 
project progress, with a focus on identifying and mitigating avoidable delays, increasing transparency 
and accountability, and improving Program performance. The new CSP project progress reports are an 
important next step in its broader plan to diminish additional project development and interconnection 
delays. 

The reports build on Staff’s November 8, 2023 workshop addressing CSP projects in PacifiCorp service 
area.1 The reports also leverage Staff and the CSP Program Administrator’s (PA) enhanced collection and 
analysis of data from CSP projects and utilities. Staff appreciates this collaborative effort and is posting 
PacifiCorp’s most recent quarterly CSP interconnection queue update to the UM 1930 docket. 

Following publication of the first monthly report in April, Staff and the PA will host a public workshop in 
May to facilitate report feedback from stakeholders and utilities. Staff is hopeful that the production of 
the monthly reports will contribute to improved Program performance. However, Staff recognizes that 
additional steps may need to be taken to achieve its goal of diminishing additional project and 
interconnection delays in CSP. 

Staff Contact 

If you would like to join the service list for UM 1930, email your request to 
puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov. If you have questions or comments, please contact Joe Abraham at (503) 
428-0699 or joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov. 

Staff appreciates the valuable engagement in this docket by stakeholders! 
 
Joe Abraham 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St. SE 
Salem, OR 97301 
(503) 428-0699 
joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov 

 
1November 8, 2023 CSP Workshop. https://oregonpuc.granicus.com/player/clip/1246?view_id=2&redirect=true 

https://stateoforegon-my.sharepoint.com/personal/joseph_abraham_puc_oregon_gov/Documents/joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov
https://oregonpuc.granicus.com/player/clip/1246?view_id=2&redirect=true
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